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Retirement of Staff

Employment decisions of the board of directors are based on many factors. Therefore, the board has no mandatory retirement age for agency employees.
Employees are encouraged to make their own retirement decisions and to give written notice to the board once the retirement date has been established.

PERA Retirees may apply for available positions with the San Luis valley BOCES. All employment decisions remain within the sole and continuing discretion of the administration and/or Board, as appropriate, subject only to the conditions and limitations prescribe by Colorado Law.

If rehired after retirement, employee will be rehired at the same step on which they retired while continuing to receive all applicable agency benefits based on first year of employment.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Adopted: January 18, 2017

LEGAL REFS.: 29 U.S.C. 621 et seq.
		C.R.S. 24-51-101 et seq.
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